
DATE
May 21, 2015

The High Court Speaks: An Update On Key
Employment Cases From The U.S. Supreme Court's
2014 - 2015 Term

Jennifer Cerven of the Chicago office presented at the Kane County Bar
Association's Labor and Employment Law Seminar on May 21. Jennifer's
presentation was entitled, "The High Court Speaks: An Update on Key
Employment Cases from the U.S. Supreme Court's 2014 - 2015 Term."


